Susan Porter and Howard Snyder

We would like to state our absolute support for a permanent ban on fracking in the Delaware River
Basin. This must also include a ban on any and all impacts from fracking on the Delaware River and
its basin. We are asking you to ensure that the Delaware River and its environs are fully protected
from fracking and the damage that accompanies it. The Delaware River is important to so many
people for so many reasons. Please protect it as it deserves to be protected.



